

Forming Servant Leaders -

est 1932



**NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER** 

Cover Photo: Get your tickets for the upcoming community picnic! Be a part of our family!

#### **SMU CATHOLIC STAFF**

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Bax, *Campus Minister* cbax@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, *Admin Assistant* jmlawler@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

Due to fall break, we will not have 5PM or 8PM Mass on Sunday. On Monday and Tuesday, we will not have daily Mass, and the Catholic Center will close at 5PM.

**EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS** 

9 AM EMs and Lectors:

Sheila Madigan Levatino Jim Kramb

**Kathy Herring Tony Levatino** 

Lezlie Vlasimsky

## **PRAY FOR OUR STUDENTS**

Students are on a mission trip to Mexico City this fall break. The group of 25 is working with Hope of the Poor, a local mission that serves some of Mexico's most marginalized populations, particularly the homeless. Please join us in prayer for the success of their mission, and that Christ will work in the hearts of both the missionaries and those they are serving.

#### **MUSTANG AWAKENING X**

Mustang Awakening will change your life. If you've never attended, we urge you to prayerfully consider attending. Registration is open NOW for the Nov 17-19 retreat. Cost of the retreat is \$60. Registration and payment are available at smucatholic.org, or at the Catholic Center. Questions? Contact Cody Barras at cbarras@smu.edu.

# **CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS THIS WEEK** 9 AM-5 PM

Monday— Friday

# **COMMUNITY PICNIC OCT 28**

In celebration of our 85th anniversary (and Milam's St Jude Feast Day!), please join Bishop Burns, Msgr Joseph, Fr Arthur, and SMU President Turner for a community picnic on Saturday, Oct 28. We will have Mass at 6:30PM at Perkins Chapel followed by a picnic at Prothro Hall in Perkins School of Theology a few doors down. Tickets are \$35 for nonstudents and \$15 for children and students. They can be purchased in person at the Neuhoff Catholic Center or online at www.smucatholic.org. Questions? Contact Beverly Mendoza.

### REFUGEE FAMILY FALL FESTIVAL

Join The 635 and SMU Catholic in hosting a Fall Festival for the refugee families of our Dallas community on Saturday, Oct 14 from 10AM- 1PM at St. Patrick Catholic School. We invite you to help run the SMU Catholic booth, enjoy lawn games and to serve refugee families.

### **COMMUNITY DIRECTORY**

After numerous years since our last directory, we've initiated a new community directory. Jan Ware, 9AM community member, is leading up the charge to get your correct contact information. If you do not want your information published, we are happy to honor that. This directory is for non-students. An easy way to ensure your correct info is in our records is to fill out the registration books which are at the end of every pew each week. Questions? Please contact Jan Ware at 214-701-3164.

### CATHOLIC SOCIAL GOSPEL TALKS

Perkins School of Theology will host Fr Charlie Curran, the Elizabeth Scurlock Professor for Human Values. on Sunday, Oct 15 for a talk on the history of the Catholic Social Gospel from 1890-present, including his perspective on Pope Francis' ministry as it proclaims the social gospel. Head to Dallas Hall-McCord Auditorium on Sunday at 10AM. He will lead a talk on human rights and justice on Sunday, Oct 22, at the same location at 10AM.









